
TECHNAYAN 2K21 

         FRESHMEN ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT OF NARAYANA ENGINEERING 

COLLEGE, NELLORE, organized a one day National Level student e-technical symposium 

TECHNAYAN 2K21 on 31-7-2021 virtual. 

     The resource person, N. Venkateswarlu, DGM, BSNL, Southern Region, explained the 

importance of technology, latest technologies in communication and also clearly shared his 

views on the responsibilities of future engineers. 

    Principal, Dr. G. Srinivasulu Reddy, HOD FED, HODs of other departments, faculty 

members and students were present. 

   The students actively and with curiosity listened to the words of the resource person and 

made the event successful.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


